March 31, 2005

Patrick Duxbury, M.Sc.,

Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact

Box 938
5102 50" Street

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Duxbury:
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Piease find enclosed a complimentary DVD Video presentation entitled:

“The Prairie Creek Mine, An Untapped Resource Waiting to Happen”,

This video was compiled in 2004 with the objective to convey further factual information about
the Prairie Creek Mine Site and surrounding region. We hope you find it informative and at the

same time entertaining.

For additional information please browse our website: www.canadianzinc.com. If you have
any further questions please contact us at any of the following addresses:

John F. Kearney: President, CEQ  Alan B. Taylor: COO, VP Exploration Rita Cli: Liaison Officer

Suite 201, 347 Bay Street
Toronto, ON M5H 1X7
FPhone: 416-362-6686

We hope you enjoy the video.

Yours truly,

CANADIAN ZI

JAEn Taylor
Chief Operating Officer

CORPORATION

Suite 1202, 700 W. Pender Street
Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8
Phone: 604-688-2001

Toll Free: 1-866-688-2001

9606 100™ Street

PO Box 500

Fort Simpson, NT X0E ONO
Phone: 867-685-3963

Tel: (604) 688-2001

Suite 1202-700 West Pender Street
Vancouver, BC vBC 1G8

Fax: {604) 688-2043
E-mail:alan@canadianzinc.com, Website:..www.canadianzinc.com
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